MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Wayne Pein, Chair \pP (by YA)
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Board Member Appointments.

DATE: June 11, 2003

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board has a total of four upcoming vacancies.
Three of the seats are for Chapel Hill residents and one is for a Carrboro resident.

At its May 27, 2003 meeting, the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board voted
unanimously to recommend the following individuals for appointment to the Board:

Nick Lurie (Carrboro seat)

Claire Miller (Chapel Hill seat)
Sarah Bergmann (Chapel Hill seat)
Jessica Kem (Chapel Hill seat)

It has come to our attention that after the Board made these recommendations, Sarah
Bergmann and Jessica Kem were both appointed by the Town Council to other
advisory boards. For the Council’s reference, the following individuals also received
votes from Board members when the Board considered its recommendation to Council:

Christine Khoury (Chapel Hill seat)
Brynda Smith (Chapel Hill seat)
Nathaniel Stookey (Chapel Hill seat)
Karen Whichard (Chapel Hill seat)



